From:
 Planning

 Sent:
 27 November 2023 15:04

 To:
 Daren Zuk

 Subject:
 RE: 2023/3861/P

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

From: Daren Zuk < Daren. Zuk@camden.gov.uk >

Subject: FW: 2023/3861/P

Daren Zuk Senior Planner Regeneration and Planning London Borough of Camden

From: Lisa Gunn <

Sent: 24 November 2023 14:38

To: Daren Zuk < Daren.Zuk@camden.gov.uk >

Subject: 2023/3861/P

Dear Darren

I am in favour of the gates, the present ones are obviously not working, it will keep people out after a certain time in the evening and restore peace to the village.

Kind regards

Lisa Gunn.

2023/3861/P

Sent from my iPhone